
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 1st October

Dear Parents,

Well it’s October already - it's hard to believe we’ve been back at school for a whole month!

Reading drop in sessions
Next week, we are offering some informal parent drop-in reading support sessions to help
parents support their children with early reading.

The drop in session will take place on Tuesday 5th October at 3.15pm, within the KS1
and Reception classrooms.

● Miss Neve, our phonics lead will be hosting a drop in about the teaching of phonics
● Miss Frampton will be providing support on Accelerated Reader
● Miss Powell will be providing support about Go Read - our new online reading record

We look forward to meeting with any parents who would like to find out further strategies
to support their child at home.

Trips and events
Alongside our weekly Beach school that runs every week in Reception, we have already seen
a number of trips and events taking place this half term.

Last week, Year 4 participated in a local walk to the Portland lighthouse to complete some
sketch work and this week, Year 6 will be exploring the Geography of Chesil beach for their
field work studies.

Please ensure you have enabled trip permissions on the SIMs app to ensure your child is able
to participate in future trips and activities. If you require any support in this please do not
hesitate to contact us through the Academy Website.

Open afternoon and tours
Last week, we held the first of our open afternoons, it was wonderful to be able to meet
some of our potential cohort for September 2022 along with their parents. It’s a pleasure to
be able to invite parents back into our school and show off our facilities. Next week, we are
running some tours to show our school in action. If you are keen to visit the school for one
of these tours please contact apply@atlantic-aspirations.org for further details.

Enjoy the windy weekend, I look forward to seeing you all on Monday morning.

Miss Heppell

Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

Primary Tours
6th October 9:30am, 10:00am
7th October 1:30pm, 2:00pm

for Prospective and current
Reception Students

For more information email
apply@atlantic-aspirations.org

https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/contact-us/pastoral-support-contact-form/
mailto:apply@atlantic-aspirations.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sMSLm2P9p1A

